From: BOYKIN, RITA <RRICARD@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/12/2014 10:18:39 AM
Subject:  Coach Spurrier

Dear Katherine,

Thank you very much for your recent note and also for the pictures from the tournament. My swing actually looked
decent!

Governor Nikki has to be the most photogenic Governor ever! And, Coach Tanner is super to have as my boss. |
really like this picture!

Thanks again.
Sincerely,

Steve Spurrier
Head Football Coach
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